
INFRASTRUCTURE FUNDING STATEMENT 

 

4. COMMENTS OF OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY 

 

4.2 The Panel discussed the Infrastructure Funding Statement at its meeting on 7th 

December 2022.  

4.3 Following an enquiry from Councillor Gray on the delays relating to the 
allocated CIL funds, the Panel were advised that due to the economic climate 
and international supply issues, capital projects were experiencing delays 
nationally.  

  
4.4 Councillor Pickering queried the funding marked for land north of St Neots and 

the Panel heard that this was section 106 money relating to the Loves Farm 
development, further detail would be sought on this and communicated to the 
Panel.  

  
4.5 Following the discussion the Panel were happy to encourage Cabinet to 

endorse the recommendations within the report.  
 

 

 

 

 


